STANDISH VOICE

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
SEPTEMBER 20, 2016
The meeting commenced at 7.45pm

Management Committee present: Gill Foster, Paul Ogden, Sarah Djali, Karen Bliss, Dave King, Janet Monks, Diane Gore, Brian Jones, Fran Aiken, Allan Foster, Nicky Ogden
1. Apologies: Ron Wade, Nic McMillan.
2. Minutes: The minutes of August’s Management Committee meeting were passed after updating Sarah Djali to the attendance list.
3. Update: 
i) Fundraising. Gill noted that approx. £640 was raised for Standish Voice events, including Standish Christmas Market, from the Fashion Show held at the Unity Club. Gill thanked those involved, especially organiser Jacquie Riley. 

ii) Gill said that she, Paul and Diane were to meet Aecom consultant Tom Jonson in Standish to discuss the masterplanning work, which had now been finalised. She said they would discuss the objectives of the work and conduct a tour of the centre of Standish to outline the positives and negatives of the area.
4. Neighbourhood Plan: Gill thanked the committee for the continued work on the policies and set a date for Saturday, October 24, for a workshop morning, hosted by Carol Latham, at Standish Community Centre. This would finalise the look and presentation of the draft plan and agree a fresh timescale for its implementation.

5. Standish Christmas Market: Paul said the Market committee was working well overcoming a number of problems and hurdles in the organisation of the day. He said Wigan Council had been extremely co-operative in giving help to organise the day. He said the day had been launched on Facebook to huge enthusiasm across the village.
6. Greater Manchester 2040: Brian said he had completed and submitted Standish Voice’s views on Greater Manchester’s draft blueprint for transport in the region until 2040. Gill thanked him for the work he put in on this. 

Date of next meeting: The next meeting will be Tuesday, October 18.

The meeting ended at 9pm


